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Dance Group Costumes
Dear parents and caregivers,

The senior dance group has been working hard across the last few months in
preparation for their formal performance evening at Bankstown Sports Club. In
preparation, a dress rehearsal will be held on site on the 5th of November.

Organisation for dance costumes has already begun with accessories being purchased
by staff. However we ask that all parents provide their child with black tights and a
white tank top (single with thick straps). We ask that these items are sent to school
with your child by the 25th of October. These uniforms will be kept with the dance
teachers in student assigned bags and used for dance dress rehearsals and
performances only. After all performances they will be returned home.

If you would like your child to wear jewellery for the performance, we ask your child to
wear gold hoop earrings.
Kind regards

Amiee Jashan
Principal . Dance Coordinators



